
 
Important Safety Warning 

EVAP accessory (all models) sold from 11-2016 to 12-2020. The EVAP is supplied via the installer, 

wholesaler or via online web shops. The EVAP is mounted as an accessory in the supply duct work of 

the BRINK HRV installation. 

 

 
 

We have noted that the EVAP (all models) is probably posing a safety risk:  

1. When being handled injudicious (this is when the EVAP has not been disconnected from the 

electricity network) it is possible that the person exchanging the EVAP replacement cassette 

receives an electrical shock when touching the preheater. 

2. If the Evap has not been disconnected from the electricity network, the person can come into 

contact with 230v when forcing the lid at the bottom.  

 

If the EVAP is not opened and internal parts are not touched and no work is carried out on the EVAP, 

these risks do not exist. 

 

If you have an EVAP, we ask you to do the following: leave the EVAP turned on so that it continues to 

work, but do not perform any maintenance or open the EVAP housing in any other way. The Brink 

HRV installation will continue to work in combination with the EVAP. 

 

If you are in possession of an EVAP, you can report this to Brink at: 

 Website: www.brinkclimatesystems.nl/news/safety-warning-evap  

 Email: info@brinkclimatesystems.nl   

 Phone-Number: +31-522-469 944 

 

BRINK will contact you as soon as possible, in any case within January 2021, to explain the next steps 

to you.   

 

We thank you for your understanding and offer our sincerely apologies for any inconvenience. 
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